
Submitter: JON STAGNITTI 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon's mail voting system has proven to be secure while  ensuring all citizens 

have the ability to vote.  This proposal to replace our voting system is a blatant 

attempt to assist the current administration in dismantling our democracy.  Anyone 

supporting this bill is complicit in this wholly un-American act and is not acting in the 

interest of Oregonians. Say No to this bill and Yes to democracy. 

Jon Stagnitti  


